
Flying Figtree 
    Term 4, Week 6 

Week 6 

Wed 

21/11 
Dance Troupe and Choir excursion 

@1pm 

Stage 2 Camp to Stanwell Tops  

Thurs 

22/11  

Kindergarten Orientation - Session 3 

@9:15-10:15am 

Choir @11am 

Gold Afternoon Tea 

Fri 

23/11 

Stage 2 Camp to Stanwell Tops  

Dance Troupe @8am 

Stage 3 PSSA Sport @9am 

Value Wristband assembly @2:45pm 

Week 8 

3-5 

Dec 
Illawarra Hawks visit 

Mon 

3/12 

Ghana Beat My Drum performance 

@2pm 

Tue 

4/12 
Year 7 Figtree High School Transition Day 

Wed 

5/12 
P&C MEETING 

Thurs Choir @11am 

Fri 

16/11 

Dance Troupe @8am 

Value Wristband assembly @2:45pm 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU... 

Roby Russell, Poppy Tomczynski,  

Ryan Bush and Shakayla Mikhail 

Term 4 

Week 7 

Years 3-6 Enrichment Science Fair @2pm 
Tue 

27/11 School Self Evaluation Team Meeting 

@3:30pm 

Wed 

28/11 
UoW Science Fair 

Thur 

29/11  

Choir @11am 

Stage 1 & Enrichment Incursion with  

Taronga Zoo 

Fri 

30/11 

Stage 2 & Stage 3 PSSA Gala Day 

Dance Troupe @8am 

Value Wristband assembly @2:45pm 

Superstar wristbands will be awarded at the  

Friday November 23rd assembly at 2:45pm 

Superstars: 
Congratulations to the following  

Silver  
Superstar students: 

Savanna Bennis, Isabel Burnes, 

Kobi Hayward and Rowen Halshaw 
 

Congratulations to the following  

Gold  
Superstar students: 

Charlotte Manning, Sophie Thackray, Harry Placek, 

Silas Newton, Taylor Mulhere, Ben Parry, Oliver Zhau,  

Levi Steffen, Destiny Strat, Liam Hayes, 

Ethan Humphrey, Jacob Hosking, Amelia Elphick, 

Pearce Anagnostopoulos, Andre Dzeparoski, 

William Burns, Jade Pacey,  Eva Bonacina and 

Sophie Rasmussen 
 

Congratulations to the following  

Emerald 
Superstar students: 

Maddie Clarke, Marli Demertzis, Samarah Gibson, 

Owen Manning, Aiden Meagher, William Humphrey, 

Nathanael Burns, Elliot Rainford and Isaac Vasic 
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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Figtree Heights Public School 2019 School Captains  
Last Wednesday, all eleven students in our 2019 Leadership Team  

presented their school captain speech to a full house of peers and loved 

ones. Public speaking can be nerve wracking but not one student was 

overcome with nerves and all students presented their speeches with  

passion and poise. Congratulations to all captain nominees, you should be 

proud of your achievement and taking on the responsibility of school  

leaders in 2019. A special congratulations to our elected School Captains 

Carter O’Connor and Chloe Wilkinson, and our Vice Captains Jye Kiley 

and Ebony Pascoe. Our school is in great hands next year and I can’t wait 

to see you grow and develop as leaders. 

Gold Afternoon Tea 
The first of the 2018 Gold Award Afternoon Teas was held today. It was a 

great start and all students enjoyed celebrating their Gold award with the 

picnic in the front garden. As mentioned last week, there will be a  

staggered approach to the invitations as I will be holding a more intimate 

afternoon tea. This is to ensure there are not too many students at once. 

Students will receive an invitation to their specific afternoon tea. If they do 

not receive an invite, it will mean they are attending another  

afternoon tea.  
 

School Self Evaluation 
A reminder, we are still looking for more parents to fill out our School Self 

Evaluation surveys. The self-evaluation is an essential part of our planning 

and evaluation cycle; ensuring we are not only being reflective but we are 

using data to drive decisions in our school. If you would like more  

information, please contact the office. 
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Traffic around our School 
The traffic on St George Avenue has been an ongoing issue for families and 

residents for many years. We have tried on numerous occasions to address 

this issue with Wollongong City Council as well as Roads and Maritime,  

however we have not made any significant progress. Nevertheless, it is still 

on our radar and Stuart Wilkinson, on behalf of the P&C, has again raised 

this issue with council. Hopefully we will have some movement with our 

wishes to make the road a safer place for our students and families soon. 

Until then, please make sure you are obeying the signs and adhering to the 

parking restrictions as council rangers are patrolling the area regularly. 
 

Bangers and Bingo Night 
WOW! What a night! From the outset, the night looked like it was going to 

be a roaring success as more and more fathers, grandfathers, mums, sisters, 

brothers, aunties and uncles filled the COLA. The sausages were a hit and 

by the time bingo was ready to start the hall was jam packed. A big thank 

you, to Mr Nik Nielsen and our group of Champion Dads who went above 

and beyond to make this event possible. From the set up, cooking  

sausages, finding prizes and sponsorship to advertising the event and  

encouraging loved ones to come, it could not have been better. The  

atmosphere was electric and every single person had a big smile on their 

face. A special mention to Mr Nielsen, for his continuing passion for the  

Fathering Project and ensuring events such as this, are a success at Figtree 

Heights Public School. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful week! 

Warm regards, 

 

 

 

 

Principal 
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Week 6 Learning Disposition Focus:  

Week 6 Learning Habit Focus:  

Effective Listening 
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Congratulations to Myah Ellem and Kyarna Roberts who were both  

recipients of 2019 Northern Illawarra Deadly Encouragement Awards. 

These awards encourage Indigenous students who consistently apply 

effort in all areas of their schooling. Myah and Kyarna felt privileged to 

have Uncle Richard present their awards at a special ceremony at 

school. 











Please note: S/S= selected students only 

FHPS Canteen 

The canteen  is open for lunch  

orders  

Monday, Wednesday and Friday. 

 

Don’t forget to use our HEALTHY  

     canteen! 

What When 

Stage 2 Camp 9/11/18 

Year 6 Graduation Items 16/11/18 

Year 6 Jamberoo Action Park 21/11/18 

Term 1, 2, 3 & 4 

 Online Payments 
Overdue 

What is Due and When? 

Community News 

Wednesday 

21/11 

Wendy Coppola &  

Rebecca Walshe-Smith 

Friday 

23/11 
Ioland Fuduli 

Monday 

26/11 
Helen Perna & Wendy Coppola 

Contact Us 

Email: figtreehts-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Phone: 02 4228 6555 .   

14 St George Ave, Figtree NSW 2525 

BOOKCLUB ISSUE 8 closes Sunday 25th November 

Scholastic Bookclub Orders 
Cash or cheques will not be accepted as  payment. All Bookclub purchases must be 

done online using the Scholastic Loop Payment Portal. If you wish to purchase books for 

a gift and would like the option to pick up from the School Office, there is now an option 

to select this when you order online.  If you have any queries or require assistance, 

please contact the Bookclub Coordinator Rebecca Anderson on 0412469343. 



Our FHPS Enrichment  

Science Expo is on Tuesday 

27th November at 2:30pm  

in our school hall.  

 

All parents/carers and  

community members are  

welcome to attend. 

FHPS would like to thank  

Gala Trophies for donating 

the trophies for the public 

speaking competition.   

 

We would like to thank Figtree Heights’  

students, family and loved ones for their  

contributions to our 2018 Scholastic Book Fair. 

We had an extremely successful book fair, 

which in turn, benefits our school library and our 

love of reading. We will be purchasing some 

brand new books for the Hive, using our  

Scholastic rewards. Be sure to check them out 

in 2019! I would also like to say a special thank 

you to my Hive team for all their assistance with 

the Book Fair. I couldn’t have done it without 

you!  

Many thanks, Mrs Fincher 
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